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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 5, 2009

TO: Honorable Lois W. Kolkhorst, Chair, House Committee on Public Health 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2965 by Coleman (Relating to the fee for providing copies of health care information.), 
As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Health and Safety Code to authorize a hospital to charge a retrieval or 
processing fee, not to exceed $50, and the actual cost of mailing, shipping, or otherwise delivering 
copies of records if the requested records are stored on digital or other electronic medium and the 
requesting party requests delivery in digital or electronic medium, including electronic mail.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, CL, DB
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